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Taxi Licensing Committee 
 
 

AGENDA 
  

5. Review of Taxi Table of Fares (Taxi Tariff)   (Pages 1 - 2) 

  

 The Director for Public Health will submit a report on the review of taxi table of fares 

(taxi tariff). 
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Review of Taxi Table of Fares (Taxi Tariff) 
 

Addendum Report 

 
Ref: ERS/LIC/GH/Oct 28 Tariff 

 

Date: 28 October 2021 

 

This addendum report sets out the details of an additional proposed extra charge to 

allow for impromptu/adhoc bank/public holidays. 

 

The phrase ‘bank holiday’ is used to refer to the certain number of public holidays we 

get each year. In England there are eight standard bank/public holidays. 

 

The Government can allow additional/adhoc bank/public holidays for special events, 

such as royal weddings, jubilees, funerals and coronations.  

 

The Government can also change the dates of bank/public holidays to align with 

important anniversaries. The last time the Government did this was in 2019 when they 

announced that the early May bank holiday in 2020 was to be moved from Monday (4 

May) to Friday (8 May) to mark the 75th anniversary of Victory in Europe (VE) Day. 

 

There has been an extra bank/public holiday announced for next year (2022). The May 

bank holiday weekend will be moved to Thursday 2 June and an additional bank holiday 

on Friday 3 June will see a four-day weekend to celebrate Her Majesty The Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee.  

 

Should the proposed tariff be agreed these dates can be programmed into the 

taximeters at the same time as the new tariff as they are known in advance. However, 

when other additional/impromptu bank/public holidays are put in place at short notice 

or after a tariff change, they cannot be added without reprogramming the whole 

meter. This is a considerable inconvenience logistically and financially for the drivers, 

operators and the meter agents. 

 
It is therefore proposed and supported by Licensing Officers, that provision be put 

into the proposed tariff wording so that a simple one off additional extra charge per 

journey can be applied to cover these days. The suggested wording is shown in the 

following table: 

 

 Extra Charges  

In the event of an extra public holidays being announced within the life of this tariff, 

the tariff stands with an additional charge to be added to the meter for each hiring 

on the new bank holiday.  

50p 

 

The addition of this extra charge, which only comes into effect for infrequent changes, 

or additions to bank/public holidays is considered a logical and reasonable solution to 

this matter. 
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The proposed Tariff card has been amended to show the addition of the extra charge 

and is shown below. 
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